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To Whom It May Concern, 
 
We are writing to you today to inspire action and unity in support of the National Alliance for 
Father Friendly Schools. This remarkable organization is dedicated to creating welcoming and 
inclusive school environments for fathers and recognizes engaged fathers' profound impact on 
student success. 
 
As you may know, research consistently demonstrates that when schools actively involve 
fathers, students experience significant improvements in behavior, attendance, and academic 
achievement. Strong relationships between fathers and schools can create a more positive and 
supportive learning environment for all children. 
 
The National Alliance for Father Friendly Schools is partnering with Reality Focused Dynamics 
to develop innovative solutions that address the unique challenges of fathers and schools.  
 
Together, they are working to: 

• Promote Father Involvement: Encourage schools to implement strategies that actively 
engage fathers in their children's education. 

• Provide Support and Resources: Offer practical tools and resources to help fathers 
navigate the complexities of modern parenting. 

• Advocate for Policy Change: Work to create policies that support fatherhood and family 
engagement. 

 
We invite you to join us in this important mission. By supporting The National Alliance for 
Father Friendly Schools, you can help: 

• Improve Student Outcomes: Contribute to children's academic and social-emotional 
well-being. 

• Strengthen Families: Foster stronger family bonds and promote positive parenting 
practices. 

• Build Stronger Communities: Create more resilient and supportive communities. 
 
Let us work together to create a future where all children can thrive. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mark Entrekin 
Chief Transformational Officer 
Reality Focused Dynamics Corp. 
Achieving Unity by Harnessing the Power of  Encouraging, Inspiring and Including Others!™ 


